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FOR PROFESSIONAL SERVICES
Notice is hereby given that the Claiborne County Board of Supervisors intends to solicit Statements of Qualifications for Professionals Services on options to sell or lease Claiborne County Medical Center.  In order to do so, Claiborne County is required by Mississippi Code Section 41-13-15 (8) to contract with a certified public accounting firm, a law firm or competent professional health care or management consultant to review the current operating condition of the community hospital.  The review shall consist of, at minimum, the following:
(a) A review of the community's inpatient facility needs based on current workload, historical trends and projections, based on demographic data, of future needs.
(b) A review of the competitive market for services, including other hospitals which serve the same area, the services provided and the market perception of the competitive hospitals.
(c) A review of the hospital's strengths relative to the competition and its capacity to compete in light of projected trends and competition.
(d) An analysis of the hospital's options, including service mix and pricing strategies. If the study concludes that a sale or lease should occur, the study shall include an analysis of which option would be best for the community and how much revenues should be derived from the lease or sale.
Claiborne County is accepting Request for Proposals from interested entities to conduct the review. 
Firms interested in providing these services may do so by furnishing two (2) copies of the following: 
1. Qualifications - List of qualifications of each staff person 
2. Experience - Information regarding the experience of the firm reviewing other community hospitals. This should include the types of projects previously undertaken and references
3. Capacity for Performance - Identify the number, title of staff available to provide services and rates involved in the review.
4. Timeline for completion of the review 
The Request for Proposals should be submitted to:
Ms. Brenda Buck, County Administrator
Matt Ross Administration Building, 2nd Floor
510 Market Street
Port Gibson, MS 39150
For additional information:
Please contact Ms. Brenda Buck at (601) 437-5216 or brendabuck@ccmsgov.us

The Request for Proposals must be in possession of the County Administrator’s Office on or before Monday, December 18, 2017 at 9:30 a.m.  The Proposals shall be opened on Monday, December 18, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. at the Board meeting of the Claiborne County Board of Supervisors.
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